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Please join us! 
 
You are invited to participate in a webinar featuring the Sequoia and Kings Canyon National  
Parks Wilderness Stewardship Plan and Draft Environmental Impact Statement (WSP/DEIS)  
which is currently available for review. This webinar will focus on the Preferred Alternative and  
will be held on Thursday, August 14, from 3 to 4 p.m. Pacific Time. There will be opportunities for  
the public to ask questions in this webinar, through a “chat” function.  
To participate please visit https://yose.webex.com.  
 
This webinar will be recorded and available for download from this same website as well as from the 
NPS Planning, Environment, and Public Comment (PEPC) website. The National Park Service uses  
this web-based system called PEPC, to allow people access to current plans and related documents 
that are open for review and comment. It is online at: http://parkplanning.nps.gov/sekiwild. Here you 
will find the WSP/DEIS and other documents and maps that will be helpful in your review.  
 
Please submit comments by August 25, 2014. Electronic comments must be entered into the 
PEPC website by 11:59 p.m. Mountain Time on August 25, 2014. Due to the statutory deadline  
set by Congress we are unable to extend the comment period. We encourage you to use the PEPC 
system to submit your written comments on the plan. Written comments will also be accepted by mail 
or hand delivery, or by fax to:  
 
Superintendent 
Sequoia and Kings Canyon National Parks 
Attn: WSP/DEIS 
47050 Generals Highway 
Three Rivers, CA 93271 
Fax: 559-565-4202 
 
 

. . . to secure for the American people of present and future generations  
the benefits of an enduring resource of wilderness. 

 


